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18th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the Mock examination period finishes for Year 11 I want to congratulate all of the pupils on their
exemplary attitude and conduct throughout the exams.

Miss Graves and I were extremely impressed that all pupils were prompt to exams, making sure they were
at the exam room at the right times even at the end of the lunch period. All pupils followed the regulations
with a very mature and sensible attitude, ensuring that they used the answer booklets and paper in the
ways specified by the exam boards. They remembered their equipment, were dressed correctly and
followed the instructions of the invigilators at all times. Please pass on our congratulations to your child.
Their attitude and the way they have conducted themselves throughout the exam period means they are in
a great position for the summer.

Mock results will be released from the 10th of January onwards. You will receive a data based report on
Wednesday 17th January, which will give you an update on your child’s target grade, their current grade and
their predicted grade. This is then immediately followed with a Consultation evening on Thursday 18th
January, during which you will have the opportunity to discuss specific targets for your child to help them
plan their revision strategy between January and the exams, which start in May. Please note the date of the
Consultation evening- it is a very important date in the journey towards the exams, and we really welcome
your attendance at this evening.

Many thanks for the support you have given your child during this exam period. It can be a stressful time
for pupils and they feel pressure to do well. I am sure that your encouragement has made a significant
difference to their experience and the way they have performed in the exams.

Wishing you all a restful break,

Mrs Langston

Assistant Headteacher
Assessment and Pupil progress.

“Pupils flourish and support each other to succeed”
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